
Perennial Sports and Entertainment Founder/CEO Lamell McMorris recently visited with Healthy Babies Project, Inc 
and their Teen Parent Empowerment Program at their headquarters in Washington, D.C.  McMorris was afforded the 
opportunity to meet with staff members and clients to discuss on-going topics; namely issues plaguing teen parents 
and strategies to build a foundation for a successful life for both adults and children. 

“It was truly an enlightening experience talking with these young adults,” said McMorris.  “They’ve gone through so 
much so early on in their lives.  I admire their perseverance through their hardships and the courage and passion 
they are exhibiting by working with the Healthy Babies Project to create the best possible environment for their 
children and for themselves.” 

McMorris made a lasting impression on several individuals that day.  Said one member of HBP: “I hope he comes 
back to share more of his story about coming from the south side of Chicago and to tell us how he did his own 
company.  [I was] honored to be in the presence of a self-made entrepreneur who shares in their same story and 
struggle”.   

Shortly following his visit, McMorris was asked to serve as Honorary Chairperson of their Outreach Committee - a 
position he gladly accepted.   “This is a true privilege.  If my time and my words can positively contribute to HBP and 
the lives of those involved, I’d be delighted to join the organization and help spread the word about the great things 
being done here.”  

Healthy Babies Project, Inc. is a private not-for-profit community-based organization located in Washington, DC.  
Since their inception in 1990, they have designed and administered life-enriching programs to include outreach, case 
management, health education and community consortia.  It is their belief that in order to make a difference in the 
lives of our neediest community residents, they need to ensure that the services they provide are, in fact, the services 
that are needed. 

 

 


